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Graduates of 2021, 

 

 

From the letter sent to homes by Ms. Watson on February 18, 2021, you were made 

aware that we will be having an outdoor graduation ceremony to celebrate you this June. 

In consultation with your SRHS Grad Class, we will collaborate to ensure that Thursday, 

June 24, 2021, will be as memorable as possible for both you and your families. 

 

Throughout this semester, there will be opportunities for you to be celebrated as our 

Grads of 2021, while we work within our Operational Plan and the current Public Health 

Provincial Protocols to ensure everyone’s safety.  

 

Our Graduation Fee this year will be forty dollars and will cover the cost of all 

merchandise provided to you for your graduation events. These fees can be paid through 

Cashless Schools located on our webpage.   

          

We acknowledge that this has been a difficult year for you as graduates and for your 

families. We will create as many opportunities as possible for fun events you can 

participate in throughout the school day within this your final semester at SRHS.  

 

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to me at 432-2017. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Lori-Ann Lauridsen 

Sussex Regional High School Principal 

          

 

      

 

 


